
Monday May 24 

Woodley Park News 
 
Construction in the Neighborhood.  The controversy over the proposed development 
of the property at 2910 Garfield St (corner of 29th Pl) continues, with recent articles in 
the Northwest Current and on the City Paper website.  Last week, ANC3C voted to join 
several neighbors and WPCA in appealing the Zoning Administrator’s decision to allow 
two houses to be built on this property.  Additional information can be found on our 
website and you can discuss it on the Forums page. 
 
We’re looking for volunteers to help at the annual Woodley Park Picnic on Saturday, 
June 12 from 4 to 8 pm.  If you can grill for a while or help with set-up or clean-up, 
contact Sarah Taber or Tamora Ilasat.  Also, RSVPs to the picnic requested by June 8. 
 
CALENDAR 
 
The WPCA Executive Committee usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month; 
the next meeting will be at 7:30 pm on Wednesday June 2nd at Stanford (Connecticut 
Ave and Woodley Rd).  A draft agenda should be posted on the website a few days 
before the meeting.  All are welcome. 
 
John Goodman 
Past pres., WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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